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1st March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Please find attached MEDICAL DEVICE PRODUCT CORRECTION letter, issued in relation to product notification 
involving the Air-Q3 models with gastric access. 
 
Fannin Ltd. has been informed that the labeling in the instructions for use (IFU) and the printed text on the 
device indicate an orogastric (OG) tube size discrepancy.  
 
Please refer to correct recommended maximum OG Tube/Catheter sizes for each Air-Q3 model listed in the 
supplier’s letter attached. 
 
The product has been evaluated by the manufacturer as safe to use and not considered high risk. 
 
Please note this is not a Field Safety Notice - any products that you might still have in stock do not need to be 
returned and can be used, taking under consideration the correct information listed in the attached letter. 
 
Please complete the Product Notification Response Form and return at your earliest convenience to 
Louise.ford@fannin.eu. Alternatively, please reply to your email, stating that you have read and understood the 
product correction letter. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Joanna Rakowska 
 
Quality & Regulatory Specialist 
E: joanna.rakowska@dccvital.com 

DCC VITAL 
South County Business Park 
Leopardstown 
Dublin 18 

Ireland 

  

T: +353 (0) 1 290 7000 

F: +353 (0) 1 290 7119 
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